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I am really pleased to be able to take this opportunity to write to you
in this, our first issue of our new Head’s Newsletter. This will be a more
regular form of school communication and sit alongside our Termly
whole school newsletters. I hope you enjoy this ‘snapshot’ into what
is happening at Teign and I look forward to sharing
with you, all of the amazing things we have going on!

With best wishes,
Lucie Wagner

Highlight of the Term (so far!)

Teign school has been shortlisted for the Youth Sport Trust 

Award 2024, in the ‘Outstanding Practice’ category!

There were a large amount of high-quality applications 

received but Teign shone through and are now in the 

final two. 

The Winner and Highly Commended will be announced 

at an Awards Ceremony on 19th March 2024.
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TEIGN SENIOR LEADERSHIP TEAM

We are aware that there have been some 

changes in the staffing recently and potentially 

some unfamiliar faces. It is important to us that 

our community know who we are and feel 

comfortable in approaching us. With that in 

mind, each newsletter, we will introduce 

different aspects of the school staff teams to 

you - starting with Teign’s Senior Leadership 

Team.
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TEIGN SCHOOL
Feedback Matters

96% of students surveyed state that school encourages 
them to respect people from other backgrounds and 
to treat everyone equally. 

My child is taught well at this school

My school encourages me to be independent and to 
take on responsibilities

I am proud to be a member of staff at this school

We continue to work on your feedback to improve a variety of areas including 

communication with school, a focus on relational approaches and consistency 

of curriculum and culture

At Teign, part of our vision and ethos is around being the ‘Centre of the

Community’ – this means the feedback from our students, parents/carers and

staff is important. Thank you to everyone who has shared their voice recently.
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Thank you for supporting our school community


